
 
 
DPS – Hoffman Road Landfill Equipment Resources Appropriation/CIP Expenditure $121,700 

March 5, 2019 

 

 

 The Division of Solid Waste received $51,500 from an insurance claim from equipment damage 

on a 2002 826G landfill compactor  

 

 The 2002 826G landfill compactor and a 1996 D7 Dozer was sold at auction for a total of $70,200  

 

 This proposed legislation requests the resources be placed into the current Division of Solid Waste 

CIP fund to be used for landfill infrastructure improvements and landfill equipment replacement  

 

 SEP is requested 


